
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

FOR : All DENR Regional Executive Directors 

 

FROM : The OIC Assistant Director for Field Operations-Western Mindanao 

and Director, in concurrent capacity 

 

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING THE CONDUCT OF THE ONLINE 

LEARNING EVENT ENTITLED, “FORESTRY FRIDAYS: A 

FORESTRY WEBINAR SERIES” 

 

DATE :  

 

This has reference to the conduct of the online learning event entitled, “Forestry 

Fridays: A Forestry Webinar Series” scheduled on June 23, 2023 by virtue of DENR Special 

Order No. 2023-128. 

 

In view of simultaneous and overlapping activities being undertaken by the 

Department, the conduct of the said webinar series by virtue of DENR Special Order No. 2023-

128 is hereby rescheduled on August 18, 2023. 

 

 Please see attached copies of the signed DENR Special Order authorizing the said 

activity, program, and signed FMB Special Order regarding the change of date. 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND REFERENCE, PLEASE. 

 

 

 

 

       ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE, CESO III 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
cc: Office of the Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs 

Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations – Luzon, Visayas and Environment 

Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations – Mindanao 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Order 

No. 2023- _____ 

 

 

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING THE CONDUCT OF THE ONLINE 

LEARNING EVENT ENTITLED, “FORESTRY FRIDAYS: 

A FORESTRY WEBINAR SERIES” 

 

In connection with the conduct of Forestry Fridays: A Forestry Webinar Series scheduled 

on June 23, 2023, the conduct of the said webinar series by virtue of DENR Special Order No. 

2023-128 is hereby rescheduled on August 18, 2023. 

 

All other provisions of DENR Special Order No. 2023-128 shall remain in force. 

 

This order shall take effect on the date specified herein. 

 

 

 

 

       ARLEIGH J. ADORABLE, CESO III 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


